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Commanders Corner 

 

  

It was a good year for our Legion Family.  Things that happened in 2018 that I am thankful for: 

• The completion of roadwork on Rt. 7 

• The outdoor patio and cooking area completed by the Home Depot. 

• The good health and great times had by Legion members. 

• The Midwinter Conference Jan. 25th & 26th in Burlington. 

• The Unity of our Legion family working together as one to reach our goals to best serve our 

members. 

• The new members who joined in 2018. 

• Meeting and sharing good times with new members. 

• Having the best group of employees possible to serve the needs of members and guests 

and making Post 91 a great place to visit. 

Have a great 2019 my friends and patrons 

For God and Country 

Henry Lingo  Commander, Friend and Vietnam Veteran 

 

 

Valentines Day Dinner 

We are having a prime rib dinner on Thursday Feb. 14 at the normal dinner hours. The price 

will be $14 and you must sign up at the Post. Deadline Monday Feb 4 
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Sons of the American Legion  

  Greetings! 
 
  
 
 
It’s hard to believe another year has passed. We hope you all had a wonderful holiday season. 
We are just about half way in our membership renewal process. If you haven’t renewed your 
membership for 2019, please do so soon. Our goal is 200 members by March 31.  
 
The AL Mid-Winter Conference will be held on Jan 26, 2019 at the Doubletree (formerly the 
Sheraton) on Williston Rd, Burlington, VT. Registration begins 8:30 AM, meetings begin at 
9:00. We hope to see you there. 
 
May you and yours have a blessed and Happy New Year! See you soon. 
 
Mike Felber 
Commander, Post 91 

American Legion Auxiliary  

 Hi ladies, getting very close to the end of another year. Where does the time 

go, I swear, the older I get - the faster time flies by. 

I’d like to take this time to thank all of my Vol. -(You know who you are), for our 

breakfast, dinner, bingo, selling raffle tickets, & kids parties helpers. Also to all our great Post 

bartenders, always willing to help us; to the Legionaries, Sons & Riders for supporting our func-

tions. We truly are One Family. Last, but not least, to Sharon, for keeping the Post running like 

a finely oiled machine. I shouldn’t forget our members & guests for supporting All the club has 

to offer. Without all of you, there would be no Post. Thanks to everyone that’s donated used 

cell phones, gently used winter coats, & used eyeglasses, over the years. God bless ! 

Our next Legion Fam. function will be on Jan.24-26th @ Double Tree in Burlington, Vt. 

(formerly : Sheraton), 

“Winter Conference”. 

I wish everyone a very Merry Christmas, & a healthy, happy, and prosperous New Year, Travel 

safe.  

Let’s pray this becomes the last year our troops are separated from their families & friends. 

  

For God & country & our Veterans. 

Gail Isomax Pres. 

“HAPPY 100 YEARS”,  

Here’s to our next 100!  
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Color Guard   

 

Greetings Legionnaires , 

 We finished another great year showing the colors, welcoming new citizens, honoring our fallen 

heroes and Legion members who have passed on to the Post Eternal.  I wish to thank all the Le-

gion members who pitched in to make our annual Thanksgiving dinner a success. We served 

over 200 meals at the Post and 54 meals to assisted living facilities and the men and women at 

the Burlington Coast Guard station.  We are always looking for new members so come and join 

us for a rewarding experience in 2019.  

Wishing you a safe and healthy New Year 

For God and Country 

Denis Berthiaume Color Guard Commander 

 Queen of Hearts 

 I’m moving to Monday night 6:00 pm the first of the year so don’t go looking for me 

on Wednesdays 

 Need to cook dinner for 100 people? Check out the 1944 US Navy Cookbook on the web site. 

You might even want to try out some of the recipes.  

The newsletters and calendars are always available on the web site vtpost91.org. If there are 

changes to events I will change the online version of the calendar so you might want to check 

that calendar before heading out. 

 If you have events coming up that you would like to have posted on the web site you can send 

a request with the details to execboard@vtpost91.org and I will post them if approved. 

Bob Gilhooly 

Web Wizard 
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Thursday evening dinners 

Dinner is served every Thursday from 5:30 to 7:00 

Volunteers from different parts of the Legion Family are responsible each week: 

1st Thursday - The Sons 

2nd Thursday - Legionnaires 

3rd Thursday - The Auxiliary 

4th Thursday - The Color Guard 

5th  Thursday - Legionnaires and Sons alternate 

Sunday Breakfast 

Breakfast is served each Sunday morning from 9:00 to 11:30 

Volunteers from each Legion Family are responsible for breakfast each week 

1st Sunday - The Auxiliary 

2nd Sunday - Legionnaires 

3rd Sunday - The Sons 

4th Sunday - The Color Guard 

5th Sunday - Legionnaires and Sons alternate 

Lunch served Monday through Friday 11:00 to 2:00 

Mexican Mondays 5:00 to 7:00 

Pub Food Fridays 5:30 to 7:00 

 

Public Welcome 

Hours of operation  Mon. 10:00am-8:00pm Tues.-Thurs. & Sat. 10:00am - 10:00pm 

                                           Fri. 10:00am—11:00pm Sun. 9:30am – 8:00pm 

Phone Number: 802 872-7622 

E-mail address: vtalpost91@gmail.com 

Mailing Address: 3560 Roosevelt Hwy, Colchester VT 05446 

Kitchen and waitress staffs for Sunday breakfast and Thursday dinners are all volunteers. Please be pa-

tient, respectful and appreciative of the service they provide for the club and patrons 


